
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 17 

Week ending Friday 17th January 2020 

  The Good Shepherd Catholic Trust                                                                                                                                

UNICEF article of the month: Article 23 
Every child with a disability has the right to live a full and decent life in conditions that promote 
dignity, independence and an active role in the community. Governments must do all they can to 
provide free care and assistance to children with disability. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers , 

Shine after school club at SSPP is now fully up and running! The children enjoy all the activities, a hot 

snack and help with their homework, all in the safe environment of our school.  You can sign up for part 

sessions until 4.15pm or a full session until 6pm. Parents are much happier knowing their children can 

extend their day here at SSPP rather than being taken on to another provision.  

On Thursday we were taken on an exciting journey to space, with 2B. They have certainly enjoyed this 

topic, sharing interesting facts with great clarity and beautiful singing voices; thank you to                           

Mr Bradley, Mrs Thomas and Mrs Mingi for all their hard work.  

Please note the e-safety workshops next week are Tuesday 21st January for EYFS & KS1 and Thursday 

23rd January for KS2, both at 2.15pm.  

We have noticed a number of children arriving late in the mornings; this will impact on their learning as 

they miss early morning work and interventions.  It is important that parents log in their child on our 

electronic system when they arrive.  

 

I wish you all a lovely weekend.  

God Bless       

                                                                                                                                                                    

Mrs S Johnson                                                                                                                                                          

Headteacher    

 

               

                                                          

       

Lola Updates 

I am getting to know 

more and more 

children at SSPP, 

they love taking me 

for walks. I have also 

discovered the secret 

dog treats in Mrs 

Johnson’s office, very 

yummy!!                            

     

 



 

 

 

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK  
Living God, we give thanks for water which gives us life. We pray that all your children  
around the world may have clean water to drink.  
Amen. 

 

ASSEMBLIES & YEAR GROUP MASSES 
Thursday 23rd January 1M assembly 
Friday 31st January RS assembly 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tuesday 21st January e-safety workshop EYFS/KS1 parents 2.15pm 
Thursday 23rd January e-safety workshop KS2 2.15pm 
Friday 7th February Mental Health Awareness Week, Time to Talk coffee morning for parents at 9am 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
Year 3 Romans Workshop on Monday 20th January 2020. 

GOSPEL REFLECTION 
Gospel:  Matthew 3:13-17  
On Sunday we heard how Jesus arrived from Galilee and came to John at the Jordan to be 
baptised by him. But John tried to make him change his mind. “I ought to be baptised by you,” 
John said, “and yet you have come to me!” 
Jesus answered him “Let it be so for now. For in this way we shall do all that God requires.”  
As soon as Jesus was baptised, he came up out of the water. Then heaven was opened to him, 
and he saw the Spirit of God coming down like a dove and alighting on him. Then a voice came 
from heaven, “This is my own dear Son, with whom I am pleased.” 

YEAR 1 VICTORIAN WORKSHOP 
 
 



 

ATTENDANCE The whole school attendance last week was: 94.72%. 

The class winners for the best attendance last week was:5B, 5S with 99.33%. 
The class which needs to improve most: 3N for attendance of 88.97% 
Best punctuality:  1K, 5B 1 late mark. 
Class that needs to improve: 8 late marks. 
 
If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be                               
unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain the nature of the 
absence. Please avoid taking your child to medical appointments in school time, unless it is an 
emergency, in which case you much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card.   
 

 
 

                                            STAR PUPIL AWARDS   

      
EYFS KS1 Lower KS2 Upper KS2 

N(am) 
N(pm) 
RA 
RS 

Bareera 
Sarah-Amel 
Konakshi 
Lucas 

1K 
1M 
2B 
2P 

Hadi 
Bhavagnya 
Rhia 
Geraldine 

3N 

3I 

4B 

4S 

Moriah 

Talya 

Faria 

Steve 

5B 

5S 

6B 

6R 

Dawid 

Rafay 

Suhani 

Tanmay 

Congratulations to all our Star Pupils 
Keep up the good work! 
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